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Mertens Steven

From: noreply@elia.be
Sent: maandag 22 oktober 2018 16:50
To: Tsiokanos Anna
Cc: Hebb Bob
Subject: Public consultation relating to modifications of the Balancing Rules

A new answer to consultation "Public consultation relating to modifications of the Balancing Rules 
" has been submitted on our website. 

First Name: Arnaud 
 
Name : Latiers 
 
e-mail : arnaud.latiers@actility.com 
 
Organization : Actility 
 
Comments : 1. Actility would like Elia to confirm that all delivery points that have participated historically 
in ICH but that could not be converted into the new mFRR (R3 non-cipu, R3 non reserved) mechanisms are 
eligible to the "slow non cipu incremental bids" product. 
 
2. Actility would like to ask Elia to confirm that the granularity of the energy bids is 100 kW (above the 
minimum of 1 MW). This would allow Actility to reflect the diversity of his portfolio into different his 
different energy bids. 
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